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I N T E R N A T I O N A L  A F F A I R S  O F F I C E

SDG(SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT 
GOALS) INTERNATIONAL 
EXCHANGE WORKSHOP SERIES
The International Exchange Workshop on SDG14 held by the
Office of International Affairs (OIA) in September 2021
received good feedback from the students who participated.
Therefore, the OIA plans to host two more international
workshops, SDG4 and SDG3, in January and February 2022.

The University of Taipei and Kyushu University co-hosted the
Online International Workshop on SDG4, Quality Education,
from January 21 to 27, 2022. The invited speakers included
Dr. Kaori Toyoda of Takushoku University, Professor Shi-Huei
Ho, and Associate Professor Tzu-Ling Hsieh of the Institute of
Educational Administration and Evaluation of the University of
Taipei. There were 103 students to register for this workshop.
Other than Taiwan, the participating students also came from
Mongolia, Hong Kong, Thailand, India, Indonesia, Vietnam,
South Korea, Belize, and Russia.

By hosting SDG online international exchange workshops, the
OIA connects the students of the University of Taipei with the
world. Meanwhile, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic,
the OIA stays in touch with our partner institutions through co-
hosting international online workshops.
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